Betty Olivolo
KCAN, Kittery, ME
LD 69

To the Members of the House Environment and Natural Resources Committee:

I urge you to oppose LD 69 to Repeal the Law Restricting the Use of Certain Plastic,
Paper, and Single-Use Bags. This would roll back protections by eliminating fees on
plastic bags or repealing the law altogether. We can’t afford to go backward. Plastic
pollution is choking our wildlife, littering our waters, and fueling the climate crisis.

Please vote no on LD 69.

Sincerely,
Betty Olivolo
Kittery, ME



